
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUSTRIAN REVIEW OF INTERNATIONAL AND EUROPEAN LAW – 

ARIEL 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

The Austrian Review of International and European Law (ARIEL) is an annual 

peer-reviewed publication that provides a scholarly forum to discuss issues of public 

international law and European law, with particular emphasis on topics being of special 

interest to Austria. It focuses on theoretical as well as practical questions and current 

developments in all areas of public international and European law. Apart from a 

digest of Austrian Practice in international law, encompassing pertinent judicial 

decisions, executive as well as parliamentary documents, each volume contains both 

longer analytical articles, as well as shorter notes dealing with current 

developments. 

The editors invite all interested persons to submit contributions for volume 26 

(2021) of the ARIEL. This issue will be dedicated to the changing structures of 

international investment and trade law. Potential topics might include the reform of 

investor-state dispute settlement mechanisms, the modernization of investment and 

trade agreements, WTO reforms and adaptions, the question of SDG-alignment or – 

more generally – the emergence of new values and norms and their role in investment 

or trade law, or new trends in case law.  

Submissions will be examined on their academic relevance and undergo an 

independent double-blind peer-review process, conducted by scholars and 

practitioners of public international and European law. 

Submissions for analytical articles should be 8,000-12,500 words in length, including 

footnotes. Submission for notes on current developments should be 6,000-8,000 

words in length, including footnotes. All contributions should conform to the Oxford 

University Standard for Citation of Legal Authorities (OSCOLA), as well as the 

guidelines set out in the general information for authors of the ARIEL. Submissions 

should include a confirmation of exclusive submission and be sent to the managing 

editor (philipp.janig@univie.ac.at) by 1 March 2022. 

More information on the ARIEL, including the general information for authors, can be 

found on our website: http://deicl.univie.ac.at/en/ariel-international-law/; the OSCOLA 

citation rules are available at: https://www.law.ox.ac.uk/research-subject-

groups/publications/oscola. 
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